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Board of Assessors – June 7, 2010 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:38PM by Chairman Newton.  Also present were 
Pete Manning and Jack McKiernan.  

 
 

1. The Board signed the excise abatements. 
 
2. The minutes of June 7, 2010 were approved as written. 

 
3. There was a lengthy discussion on the Patriot System.  Terri showed the Board 

the system. 
 

4. The Board asked about the neighborhood codes – will they be fixed in time for 
the billing?  Board will talk to Will about it the next meeting. 

 
5. Terri told the Board about Melanie’s concerns regarding the interest rates for 

deferrals.  Pete will call several towns to see what they do.  He will bring it to the 
next meeting he is at. 
 

6. There was a discussion on the contracts that are outstanding or being worked on. 
 

7. There was a lengthy discussion on Oak Grove – Pete has made some headway. 
 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:05PM.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Terri Balabanis 
Administrative Assistant 
 
 
 


